
 

 

Pacific Cup Deepwater Series 
Sunday, June 30 | Sunday, Sept 8, 2024 

Marina del Rey, Cali fornia USA  

 

Notice to Competitors #3: 

Race 1 RESCHEDULED for Sunday, June 30  

 
Due to a calendar conflict, Race 1 of the Pacific Cup Deepwater Series has been rescheduled for 

Sunday, June 30, 2024. Registration will reopen for competitors wishing to enter for the new 

date. This supersedes Notice to Competitors #2, which is no longer in effect.  

 

 

Posted May 8, 2024 
 

Michelle Shanks, Regatta Chair 
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